
Dear colleagues, 
 
Earlier this month, the first Participating Faculty Forum took place as a result of the work of the 
Participating Faculty Task Force. As chairs of the task force, we are providing a brief update on the 
forum, including answers to questions that may be helpful to participating faculty who were not in 
attendance.  
 
Inaugural Participating Faculty Forum 
Dr. Gary Meyer opened the event with an overview of the Participating Faculty Task Force and its 
progress on implementing 22 recommendations focused on policies, procedures and strategies that will 
improve the lived experience of Marquette’s participating faculty. Dr. Meyer explained that the 22 
recommendations are divided into five core areas of work – (1) contract terms, (2) compensation and 
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¶ The task force’s recommended changes to revise participating faculty titles to better reflect 
roles and impact were approved by University Academic Senate at the March 2022 meeting and 
have been incorporated into the Faculty Handbook. 

 
Professional Development 

¶ Established a $10,000 annual fund for participating faculty professional development awards. 
These funds have been distributed annually since 2019. If you missed it in Marquette Today, 21 
participating faculty received professional development funding from the Office of the Provost 
this fall.   

¶ Established $10,000 annual fund for participating faculty scholarly works, with the first research 
funds given out to four participating faculty in 2021. The participating faculty research projects 
that will be funded by the Office of the Provost will be announced in the coming weeks. Watch 
Marquette Today for more information.  

¶ Developed recommendations for each college and school to adopt to enhance and standardize 
the participating faculty onboarding experience. 

¶ Two participating faculty created a participating faculty resource database that is available to all 
participating faculty via the Participating Faculty Resources and Opportunities Teams site. 

¶ Recommendations to increase mentoring opportunities for participating faculty were developed 
and shared with each college and school.    
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Q: I’m heartened to understand the momentum behind the task force. Thoughts on how we keep it 
going? 
A: It’s clear that there needs to be a group of people waking up every day thinking about this. We’re in 
discussions now about the best way to keep the momentum of the task force going, even after we 
complete the remaining recommendations from the initial list. 
 
Q: Is there a plan for increased compensation for participating faculty? 
A: Yes, we started with a salary increase plan for tenure-track faculty, and we’ve built in salary increases 
over several years to get all tenured and tenure-track faculty to at least the 55th percentile compared to 
peers nationwide. 
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Dr. Gary Meyer, co-chair, Participating Faculty Task Force 
Senior vice provost for faculty affairs, Office of the Provost  
 


